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ACLE TO CITY COUNCIL: PUT LAKE ERIE BILL OF RIGHTS ON THE BALLOT!
Members to picket and attend council meeting Tuesday, Oct. 23

At 3:15pm, Tuesday, October 23, Advocates for a Clean Lake Erie members will post an informational picket
line in front of One Government Center in Toledo in support of the Lake Erie Bill of Rights (LEBOR) and will
attend the council meeting at 4pm.

“Every table of organization for the City of Toledo has voters at the very top. A measure that has been created
by voters and backed by enough signatures to qualify for the ballot should be the highest priority of any
legislation the city has before it. We expect City Council to acknowledge this fact and vote to place the Lake
Erie Bill of Rights on Toledo’s balloe,” said ACLE coordinator, Mike Ferner.
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